ALL AGREEMENT STATES
MASSACAHUSETTS, PENNSYLVANIA, OHIO AND OKLAHOMA

STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM: BRIEFING BY AGREEMENT STATES ON
THEIR ACTIVITIES, FEBRUARY 8, 1994 (SP-94-042)

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the subject Staff
Reguirements Memorandum (SRM) dated February 24, 1994. This SRM
asks the Office of General Counsel (0GC) and the staff to explore
FACA and other approaches identified in Mr. Parler’s February 4,
1994 memorandum (also enclosed) to the Commission as a means to
alleviate problems associated with asking the Agreement States

for advice or recommendations.

C; rnal C "n"l‘J By
RluHAHD L. BAN(..ART

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

Enclosures:
1. SRM dtd. 02/24/94
2. Memo dtd. 02/04/94
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SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

william C. Parler, General Counsel

o’ G
FROM: Samuel J. Chil SelCretary
!
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY AGREEMENT

STATES ON THEIR ACTIVITIES, 2:00 P.M.,
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 1994, COMMISSIONERS’
CONFERENCE ROCM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTEND2NCE)

The Commission* was bhriefed by Dr. Robert Kulikowski,
chairperson, Crganization of Agreement States, on the status and
activities of the crganization.

The Commission asked OGC and the staff to explore with the
Organization of Agreement States the establishment of a committee
under FACA that would alleviate the problems associated with
asking the Agreement States for advice or recommendations.

Staff, however, should alsc explore the feasibility of other
approaches that were identified in Mr. Parler’s Ferruary 4, 1994
memorandum to the Commission on this subject since a FACA
committee may not be the only or the best solution for all
situations.

(OGC/EDQ) (SECY Suspense: 4/29/94)

The Commission noted that it looked forward to more frequent and
varied communications between the NKC and the Organization of
Ayreement States.

cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Plangue
QCA
QIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR -~ Advance
DCS - Pl-24

* Commissioner Rogers was on leave and did not attend the
meeting.
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